From: John Kaplafka

To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: Northern Pass is bad for New Hampshire
Date: Thursday, December 14, 2017 9:58:58 PM

John Kaplafka
17 Dunloggin Rd
Nashua, NH 03063

December 14, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,
Dear SEC,

Northern Pass will not benefit the state of New Hampshire. The money will go to Canada and the
electricity will go to points south. The minimal benefits of short term construction jobs will not make up
for the damage to our tourist industry and housing values in our state. | ask you to oppose this project
and protect the state of New Hampshire.

Thank you,

Sincerely,
John Kaplafka
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